
21/02602/TPOCON 

 

Dear Sir/Madam 

 I’m emailing to ask permission to remove two apple trees at Magnolia House, The street, 
 Foxearth, CO10 7JG. 

The two trees make up a drive way edge and are currently covered in Ivy and are not in a 
good condition. With the removal of the two trees we can focus on the other surrounding 
trees along the drive edge. 

Please let me know if you require any further information at this stage. 

 Kindest regards, 

 Chris & Emma Persey (Home owners) 

 


